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States Greffe 
 
Deputy David Warr  
Minister for Housing and Communities   
 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
27th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Minister, 

 
Ministerial Delivery Plan - update 

 
I am writing to request an update on the delivery of your 2023 Ministerial Delivery Plan. In order 
to help inform our own panel work programme, we would find it helpful if you could provide an 
update as to whether all ministerial actions, programmes, projects and legislation are either 
complete, on track, delayed or otherwise, along with a short commentary update on each. In 
particular, we would be grateful if you could provide revised timescales where items may be 
delayed. 
 
The Panel would be grateful to receive a written response by Thursday 6th July 2023. Please be 
aware that it is the Panel’s intention to publish the response on the States Assembly website. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Deputy Steve Luce 
Chair, 
Environment, Housing and Infrastructure Panel 
 
 

 


